
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Pool Restoration Quote 
 
MEETING DATE: October 6, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
I had 2 pool restoration companies take a look at the pool to provide an estimate to 
completely restore the vessel of the pool.  This would include repair of all cracks, 
spalling concrete and a portion of the pool wall to repair and replace.  They also would 
sandblast the entire pool and give it 2 coats of epoxy paint.  The company stated that 
this would be about a 10-year repair with a repaint sometime in between.   The Park 
Board reviewed the quote form Northern Pool and Restoration.  The other company that 
I could find to do the repairs is not interested in quoting the job.  
 
If the city council approves the quote for restoration, they will get started the week of 
October 12th.   
 
Please find attached the quote to do the project for $92,233.00.  With the pool being 
closed this year the levy dollars that we use to run the pool was not spent and is still in 
the account.  There is approximately $69,000.00 still available for repairs.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
As per Park Board recommendation please review the quote for the pool restoration and 
approve the repair and painting of the main pool vessel.   
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the quote from Northern Pool Restoration in the 
amount of $92,233.00 for repairing and painting the main pool vessel. 






